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10-0123 l1itectural and Planning Board
204 Administration Building
50 Sherburne Avenue
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155
Phone: 651.757.1500
Fax: 651.296.6718
TTY: 800.627.3529

January 20,2010

TO: Robbie LeFleur, Director
Legislative Reference Library

FROM: Nancy Stark ,tit;;7.
Executive Secretary

RE: Report on Possible Use of Funds Appropriated

,'''.

.This is to inform you that, with regard to Minnesota Laws 2009, Chapter 172, Article 4,
Section 2, Subd. 5(g), the Capitol Area Architectural and Planning Board (CAAPB) neither
received any funds for the Minnesota State Capitol Building nor have we, therefore, been

part of any action under this legislation.
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